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PHOENIX, Ariz., July 17 
(Reuters) — The Arizona State 
Bar Association said today that 
its administrative committee 
was studying possible discipli-
nary action against former 
Attorney General Richard G. 
Kleindienst. 

Mr. Kleindienst pleaded guilty 
in United States District Court 
in Washington in May to failing 
to reply fully to a question in 
1972 Senate Judiciary Commit-
tee hearings. 

A perjury charge againit him 
was dropped as part of a plea 
bargaining procedure and he 
received a suspended 30-day 
pail term and a suspended $100 
fine. 

In disclosing that Mr. Klein-
dienst's accreditation was being 
discussed, the bar association 
said that no further statements 
would be issued on the case un-
til a decision was reached. 


